
HARTLEY
Back to School Night

Thursday, August 28th

5:30-7:00pm

Come meet the teachers and tour
the school! 

We will have bus schedules, calendars and ParentSquare
information to share. 

We are excited to meet our new students from Wilkes and
Margaret Scott, and welcome back returning Hartley students!

We will also be presenting our Title 1 Presentation this evening. 


